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Wednesday 6th March, 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

School photos will be held on Monday 1st April (Term 1, Week 10). An envelope has been given 
to your child with the available prices and packages. Please ensure that you enclose the exact 
amount of money, as all orders are processed by the photographers and no change will be 
provided by the school. You may pay online at www.theschoolphotographer.com.au. When using 
this option, please ensure that you enter the order number provided on the envelope. Photo 
envelopes must be brought in on photo day; however, you can send your envelope to your child's 
class before the date for safe keeping. 

Students will need to wear their full summer uniform on the day with clean black leather shoes. 

Sibling photos will be taken before school, commencing at 8:15am. This will operate on a first 
in, first served basis and will run until approximately 9:00am. If you wish to have a sibling photo 
taken this year, please send your children to the hall with their sibling photo envelope from 
8:15am. Sibling envelopes are available at the school office. 

All sport, creative arts and other special group photos will be taken during Term 3. Information on 
this will be communicated to you at a later date. 

Any questions can be directed to Miss Duncan via the school office. 
Thank you for your assistance, 

Miss S Duncan 
School photo organiser 

Mr C. Herbert 
Relieving Principal 
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